
Tuesday, January 2 
 

 Welcome Back EHS Students and Happy New Year! 

 Seniors! The University of Washington Bothell will be holding a Senior Application Day event in 
the Career Center on Wednesday January 8th at 12:30. Sign up to attend in NAVIANCE or see 
Mrs. Weir for more information. 

 Attention students volunteers: we are looking for some students to help out at Lowell 
Elementary’s STEM night this Friday at 5:45pm.  IF you are interested, email or see Mrs. Weir in 
the Career Center. 

 Sophomores and Juniors who are interested in to applying to Sno-Isle Tech Skills Center for next 
year, Mark your calendars for February 6th! The 2018 Fall Application opens and their open 
house is from 5:30-7:30pm. Visit the Career Center for more details. 

 Do you have Instagram? Are you interested in winning a 2,500 dollar scholarship? Do you like 
dressing up in spirit gear and participating in pep assemblies? Are you passionate about making 
this school a more enjoyable environment for EVERYONE? If you answered “yes” to any of 
these questions, we want YOU to come to Interhigh! The cost is five dollars, which covers the 
amazing experience, snacks, AND a super cool event t-shirt. Registration packets are now 
available in the treasurer’s window, and they’re due to Mrs. Malo no later than Wednesday 
January 17th. 

 
          Today in Sports: 

 Boys’ Basketball vs Snohomish at 7:15 

 Girls’ Basketball at Snohomish at 7:15 


